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DATE: July 23, 2009
TO

The Honorable President and
Members of the City Council

City Hall, Room 400

100 N. Holliday Street

The Department of Planning has received City Council Bill No. 09-0345 for review. This
bill is for the purpose of merging the Public Safety Conservation Area Advisory Board and
the Baltimore Urban Lighting Board (BULB) into a new, reconstituted board; reviving the
Public Safety Conservation Area Program; correcting, clarifying, and conforming related
provisions; and generally relating to promoting a crime-free environment in neighborhoods.

The Department of Planning does not object to the reconstitution of this Board, as well as the
improvements in public safety that will result. This bill supports the City’s Comprehensive
Master Plan, in the LIVE Section, Goal 1: Build Human and Social Capital by Strengthenimng
Neighborhoods, Objective 3: Maintain and Create Safe, Clean, & Healthy Neighborhoods.

Thus, the Department does not object to CCB #09-0345. If you have questions concerning
this matter, please contact Mr. Wolde Ararsa, Division Chief for Land Use and Urban
Design, at

410-396-4488.
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G Mr. Andrew Frank, Deputy Mayor
Mr. Demaune Millard, Chief of Staff
Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office
The Honorable Rochelle “Rikki” Spector, Council Rep. for Planning Commission
Mzr. Tom Driscoll, Department of Finance
Ms. Olivia Farrow, Acting Health Commissioner
Mr. Larry Greene, Councilmanic Services
Ms. Ashley Brown, Law Department




